

Dear FWP Commissioners,

July 10, 2024

The Safari Club International – Great Falls Chapter would like to thank you for the great work you are doing on behalf of the Montana sportsmen and women. We appreciate the opportunity you have given the Great Falls Chapter over the past fifteen (15) years for allowing us to auction the Governor's Mountain Goat Tag.

We are the 8th LARGEST CHAPTER in SCI out of 180 chapters! We have given over \$1.7 million back into Montana through conservation, humanitarian and educational opportunities.

The Mountain Goat Tag sold for \$46,000 at our banquet on March 9, 2024.

The Great Falls Chapter SCI has raised \$452,700 over 15 years for the Governor's Mountain Goat Tag with Montana FWP receiving 90% of the money which totaled \$406,700.

This year we offer two options for promoting the Governor's Mountain Goat Tag. We welcome the input from MTFWP Commissioners to indicate which option they prefer.

OPTION 1 – Raffle the Governor's Mountain Goat Tag The raffle gives everyone an opportunity to win regardless of their financial status or their ability to attend the annual fundraiser. The raffle would be drawn at out Annual Banquet on February 15, 2025.

OPTION 2 – Offer the Montana Governor's Goat Tag in the live auction at our Banquet on February 15, 2025

Please find enclosed a proposal to conduct the license auction for the Governor Mountain Goat Tag.

Should you have any comments, questions or concerns please contact me at your convenience at:

Respectfully,

Brad Lencioni,

Vice President, Great Falls Chapter SCI

Email: tricityinc@aol.com Cell Phone: Cell (406)899-7778